

Memorandum

GARY L. MILLER

Chancellor

To: Higher Learning Commission

From: Gary L. Miller Cary L. Miller

Date: July 23, 2019

Subject: Reclassification of Sheboygan Branch Campus as an Additional Location

With this memo, the University of Wisconsin – Green Bay is requesting the reclassification of its Sheboygan branch campus as an Additional Location. The Sheboygan location is no longer a branch campus because it no longer has separate budgetary authority. The University affirms that the location meets the HLC's definition of an Additional Location, including that it is a geographically separate location from the main Green Bay campus and that it is possible for students to complete 50% or more of the courses leading to a degree program.

The address of this location is

University of Wisconsin - Green Bay | Sheboygan Campus One University Drive Sheboygan, WI 53081

Thank you for your consideration. We look forward to your response.